
 

 

Our ref:  48491 

Contact officer: Damien Kelly  

Contact phone: 02 9230 3820 

 

4 April 2013 

 

Mr David Ohri 

Senior Associate  

Herbert Geer 

 

By Email: dohri@herbertgeer.com.au 
Copy to: tdooley@herbertgeer.com.au  

 

Dear Mr Ohri 

 

Public inquiry to make a final access determination for the wholesale ADSL service  

 

Thank you for your letter of 3 April 2013, where you outline iiNet’s concerns regarding its 

ability to respond to the ACCC’s Draft Report on the wholesale ADSL final access 

determination (Draft Report). In particular, we note your request that the ACCC take certain 

steps to address iiNet’s concerns.  

 

We will consider your requests to hold a private hearing and release relevant Regulatory 

Accounting Framework Record Keeping Rule data, and will respond to these requests in due 

course. However, we do not propose to further extend the period to make submissions to the 

Draft Report. We encourage iiNet to provide any submissions it can make on the Draft Report 

by close of business tomorrow, 5 April 2013.  

 

As is the ACCC’s usual practice, all public submissions to this inquiry will be published on the 

ACCC website. We intend to treat your letter as a public submission to this inquiry and propose 

to publish your letter and this response on the ACCC website early next week.  

 

Should you wish to discuss this matter further, please contact Damien Kelly on (02) 9230 3820 

or damien.kelly@accc.gov.au.  

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Robert Wright 

General Manager 

Access Operations and Pricing 

Communications Group 
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